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STECHFORD CASCADES

PARKING NOTICE

Please note that due to construction work taking place at Stetchford Cascades
the visitors carpark will be closed during the Boldmere Open. We have,
however, surveyed the local area and there are NO parking restrictions on
any of the roads close to Stetchford with plenty of places to park.

The following roads have no restrictions and are between 1 - 10 minutes
walk from the pool:

Station Road

Manor Road
Lyndon Road
Lyttelton Road

Red thorn Road
Yardley Fields Road
Victoria Road
Frederick Road

Just a few points to consider while parking:
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